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Ageing, Attitudes and Animation and Art Talk and Relief Printing 
 

Travel Plan 
I plan to travel to Honolulu, Hawaii to attend the Generations United 18th 
International Conference, Intergenerational Action on a Global Scale, being hosted in 
partnership with Seagull Schools, Japan NGO Council on Ageing, International 
Consortium for Intergenerational Programmes and UNA-Hawaii. The conference 
will be held July 21-July 24, 2015 at the Hawaii Convention Center in Honolulu, 
Hawaii. 
 
Scholarly Activities 
I will be presenting a poster entitled, Aging Attitudes and Animation during the 
poster session scheduled for Wednesday, July 22, 2015,  5:00 PM – 7:00 PM, Ala 
Moana Hotel, Hibiscus Ballroom during the conference’s Opening Reception. 
 
I will also be presenting a round table discussion entitled, Art Talk and Relief 
Printing—an intergenerational art workshop for lifelong learning on Friday, July 24, 
2015, 9:45 – 10:30 AM, Hawaii Convention Center , Room 313C.  
 
Anticipated Outcomes 
I believe attending the conference will give me insight into best practices that are 
being utilized across the nation and in nine countries related to lifelong learning in 
education. I will be able to contribute to the conversation by sharing what my 
students at Arkansas State University experienced during their involvement with art 
and service learning experiences in the community of Jonesboro. The conference 
will provide another opportunity for Arkansas State University to be recognized on 
a global scale.  
 
Future Plans 
I plan to disseminate what I learn from the conference in my teaching curriculum to 
art education students. I also plan to incorporate information shared at the 
conference in scholarly presentations and/or academic journals. 
 
 
 
 


